
Dear Parent/Guardian,

To support pursuit in their journey of self-discovery and exploration of interests, your child/ward will be attending talks
and course advising modules conducted by the lecturers at Nanyang Polytechnic.
 
The talks will prepare Sec 4E/5NA students in their preparation for Polytechnic Early Admissions Exercise (EAE)
application and Sec 4NA students in their Polytechnic Foundation Programme (PFP) application subject to eligibility. In
addition, each student will attend two course advising talks of their choice and interest.
 
The schedule is as below:
 
Classes: 401, 402, 403, 404
Date: Thursday, 6 April 2023
Time: 2 pm to 5 pm
 
Two-way transport will be provided. Students will be dismissed from school upon arrival.
 
For clarifications, please contact me (ng_wei_yin_carrissa@schools.gov.sg) at Tel: 6443 6848.
 
Thank you for supporting the holistic development of your child/ward.
Yours faithfully
 
Ms Lorraine Ng
HOD/CCE


